

NEWS FROM THE ARMSTRONGS

CURRENT NEWS | WORLD CHANGERS

January 2024

Welcome to 2024!! We trust you each had a wonderful time of celebrating the birth of Christ with your friends and family. We enjoyed having our kids, most of our grandkids, and all three of our great grands home for Christmas at our son's house. It was wild and chaotic, but great! Sadly, some upper respiratory virus also came to visit. Judy got sick the week before Christmas so was hampered in fully participating as much as she would have liked. About 2 weeks after she got sick, it hit me. We are both doing better, but still working to regain our stamina.

We are excited as we look ahead to the year to come.

- -- We continue to meet with new Globe candidates, Globe Interns and other missionaries. We are blessed to be able to encourage and help them in any way we can.
- -- Later this month we will travel to Gulf Shores for a Globe Leadership Team meeting where we will spend 3 days with the team debriefing this last year and setting goals for the coming year.
- -- In April we will have our next Capstone for new Globe Candidates and it seems we will have a good number of attendees for that.
- -- After Capstone, we will have the Globe Missionary Retreat our first in-person retreat since COVID.



Our Christmas 2023 Wonderful Chaos

-- In May/June, we hope to travel to the country of Georgia and perhaps Romania to visit missionaries and look at the possibility of placing interns in those countries.



The Great Grands

That's as far as plans have been laid out so far. Please pray for us as we set goals and make plans for 2024.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support. You are an integral part of all we do.

Blessings,

- Danny & Judy

WE COULDN'T DO IT WITHOUT YOU! THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTNERSHIP!

TRAINING - SENDING - SERVING



